
  ATTACHMENT III 

From: Adam Murphy   
Sent: Friday, October 29, 2021 9:03 AM 
To: Colleen Kamai <Colleen.Kamai@hayward-ca.gov> 
Subject: Re: REMINDER TO REPLY FW: Sub Committee Descriptions 
 

 

Hi Colleen, 
 
I messaged Bubba last month and let him know that I needed to resign from my position on the task force 
due to me moving out of the city. Not sure if this message was relayed since I have still been getting lots 
of emails about the task force. Please let me know if there is anything further I need to do to formalize my 
resignation. 
 
Thanks, 
Adam Murphy 
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